
Special Town Board Meeting 
January 25, 2005  8:00 A.M. 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
Chairman Jack Huston called the meeting to order. Present were Supervisors Elsie Bartz and Bill 
Jelinek.  Assessor Caroline Lemke and Assessor’s Technician Joan Hilgendorf were also 
present. 
There was discussion concerning the errors that had been made in the tax roll at Land 
Information. 
 
M/M to send a letter asking to remove the item from the agenda for the time being and also to ask 
that a insurance claim be filed by the county under “errors and omissions”. Jelinek/Bartz 3-0 
(letter attached) 
 
 
M/M to adjourn. Jelinek/Bartz 3-0 
 
 
 
       Ann Eckman, Clerk 


